
 
Morning Humor 
My brother took going to jail badly. He refused food, drinks, he 
spat on and swore at anybody who came near him, and started 
throwing things everywhere.  After that we never played 
Monopoly again. 
 
Little Johnny: "Grandma, if I was invited out to dinner, should I 
eat pie with a fork?"  Grandma: "Yes, indeed, Johnny."  Little 
Johnny: "You haven't got a pie in the house I could practice on, 
have you, Grandma?" 
 
It’s my wife’s birthday soon and she’s been leaving jewelry 
catalogs all over the house.  She'll be happy to know I got the 
hint.  I got her a magazine rack! 
 
A businessman dragged himself home and barely made it to his 
chair before he dropped exhausted.  His sympathetic wife was 
right there with a tall cool drink and a comforting word. "My, you 
look tired," she said. "You must have had a hard day today. What 
happened to make you so exhausted?"  "It was terrible," her 
husband said. "The computer broke down and all of us had to do 
our own thinking. 
 
On her way back from the concession stand, Sandra asked the 
man at the end of the row, "Sir, did I step on your foot a minute 
ago?"  Expecting an apology the man said, "Indeed you did." 
Sandra nodded, "Oh, good. Then this is my row." 
 
A mom and her children watched a PBS special showing the 
birth of a baby. One fascinated child asked, "Mom, does that 
hurt?"  "Oh, yes, it does," she said, remembering her difficult 
deliveries.  "Wow," said the kid. "Does it hurt the mother, too?" 
  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Normally the crew will search the forests for a huge tree for the 
Barn and a nice large tree for the City of Winthrop.  This year the 
Barn is locked up and the large snowfall kept us out of the 
backwoods.  Thankfully Bill and Suellen White came through and 
we were able to provide the city with a nice tree.  Good job crew. 
 
 

Winthrop 
Club House 

TBA is a boy 

named Culver! 

                       Kiwanis Club of Winthrop                  
                          Serving the Children of the Methow Valley & Beyond 

                  Breakfast meetings every Tuesday, 7:00 am at the Winthrop Barn  

                      Newsletter Editor:  Roy Reiber 
 

Volume 72 Issue #8                                             24 November 2020 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Suddenly, a tiny yet b 

 

eautiful fairy appeared on their table.  

She said, 'For being such an 

exemplary married couple and for 

being to each other for all this 

time, I will grant you each a wish.'  

 

The wife answered, 'Oh, I want 
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                                        Meeting Schedule 

 
Meetings will be by Zoom.  Watch for Ray Peterson’s email on 
how to connect.  Next meetings will be Dec 1st and 15th.  Watch 

your email for alternatives to our traditional Christmas activities. 
The Board will meet Dec 1st at 1:00 to discuss the Budget then on 

the 7th for regular board business.   If you would like to attend 
any of the board meetings contact President Rick for the Zoom 

connection information. 
 
 
 

 
Last 
Saturday 
night little 
Culver 
Lundquist 
made his 
appearance 
and Uncle 
Seth 
approves of 
his sisters 
product.  A 
couple 
weeks late 
and at 7 
pounds 15 
ounces and 
20 inches 
long 
Rebecca got 
the full deal.  
Little Culver 
Swainson 
Lundquist is 

a handsome child and I’ll show you a proper picture of the lad 
after I get mothers permission.  You’ll appreciate it. 
 
 

 
If you read the Methow Valley News you often get to hear how 
our past graduates are doing and I was especially pleased to see 
this last week several of our recent scholarship recipients on the 
U of W Deans List. I’m not sure why all these great students went 
West and I may discuss it with the Liberty Bell counselors.  The 
group included five former Key Clubbers and all had at least 
$1000 in scholarship money.  The Huskies mentioned included 
Zane Herrera, Leif Portmann-Bown, Simon Studen, Aden Jones 
and Exie Romero. 
 
Another article in the School Districts’ MVPride told of another 
scholarship recipient who we also celebrate for an incredible job 
starting from a really tough childhood and now gaining on her 
goal of becoming a nurse.  Amelia Oborne received one of our 
Be the Change scholarships and is now working in Bellingham 
as a certified Nursing Assistant as she takes classes to become 
an Registered Nurse.  She’ll be a very special nurse one day 
soon. 
 
If you encounter news of students we know and have helped 
please let me know about them so we can celebrate them. 
 
As we get into our Kiwanis year there are things we have 
excelled at that we aren’t doing.  One thing we haven’t done for a 
while is to attend another clubs meeting for an interclub.  
President Rick has appointed Suellen interclub chair and she 
wants to get us out there.  I have Al Camps email and phone 
number and I hear he wants to attend our next Zoom meeting.  
Let’s rough him up and get some meeting information to get us 
to some interclubs.   
 
If you check out the sign post on the front page you’ll see that 
we are at 33 members.  That’s higher than any time last year 
though we lost two members in September.  We still have over a 
month to grab some new folk without them paying International 
or District dues.  See what you can do because one day soon 
we’ll be out there doing good stuff again. 


